
28 July 2024 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for the 17th SUNDAY in ORDINARY TIME 

Good morning and welcome to our guests and visitors.  

1. Registration is now open for the parish pilgrimage to Fátima and Alcobaça 
on September 28th and 29th. We want to consecrate the next pastoral year to 
Our Lady of Fatima on September 28th. Please register with the parish office 
if you wish to attend. 

2. Our thanks today to the young people from Lisbon who are visiting with us 
and provided us with choral accompaniment at this Mass.  

3. You are also invited to join with the English community of this parish in 
raising money to renovate the doors of Santiago church as a gift to the parish. 
Thus far we have raised over €1,000 but more is needed. Please give 
something above your regular contribution and designate this for the parish 
doors. Please see me or the parish office after Mass if you wish to contribute 
by bank transfer.  

4. These announcements are posted to the English community of the Parish on 
WhatsApp and to our Facebook group, the English Community - Tavira 
Parish. If you are not already part of these groups, please see me after Mass. 
There is important parish and diocesan information posted regularly in the 
group.  


